
JAMES H. LESA, 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

1231 FOURTH STREET. S. W. 
WASHINGTON. 0. C. 20024 

TELEPHONE (202) 484-6023  

Mr. Clarence Kelley, Director 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
United States Department of Justice 
Washington, D. C. 	20535 

Dear Mr. Kelley: 

Attorney General Levi has informed me that the Bureau would like td meet with Mr.' Harold7Weisberg to discuss the implementation of his request for access to the,results of certain scientific tests which were performed for the Warren Commission. I suggest that you give me a call to set up an appropriate time, preferably some day next week. 

Mr. Weisberg would prefer that we--and the Bureau--be allowed to tape record this conference. Is that agreeable to you? 

Sincerely yours, 

y-c. / 
Jim'Lesar 


